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May 16, 2017

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Marlene }-1. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Portals 11, Filing Center, TW-A325
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Pentecostal Church of God (FRN 0026133785)
Station KRRF(AM), Murray, Utah (Fac. ID #58303)
File No. BP-201 70217AAA
Request that action on subject application be withheld for 180 days

Dear Ms. Dortch:

I are writing to you on behalf of my client, Pentecostal Church of God ("PCG"). PCG is theproposed assignee of Station KRRF(AM), Murray, Utah (File No. BAL-20 17011 9ABG, grantedMar. 3, 2017). On February 17, 2017, PCG filed the above-referenced Form 301 minor changeapplication with the permission of the licensee, Radio License Holding CBC, LLC ("Cumulus").On May 11, 2017, PCG's counsel was informally advised by Cumulus that PCG should file a letterasking the Commission's Audio Division to withhold further action on the subject modificationapplication for the next 180 days to allow time for PCG to file a curative amendment containing atower registration number along with an acceptable environmental showing. This is that letter,and an original and two (2) copies are being hand-delivered to the Commission today for filing.

Since the beginning of 2017, PCG has been diligently proceeding to make grant of the referencedmodification application possible. The application was necessitated by the fact that the sale ofStation KRRF to PCG did not include a transmitter site. PCG proposes to erect its transmittertower on or adjacent to its church building, and it has filed for an FAA no-hazard determinationand has been working with local zoning authorities and engineering consultants, including Mr.Garth M. Woolsey of Woolsey Design, LLC and Mr. Clarence M. Beverage of CommunicationsTechnologies, Inc., for approvals. Although PCG has been informally advised by the FAA andzoning authorities that approvals are forthcoming, the process has taken much more time thanexpected. PCG apologizes for these delays, but they are beyond its control.

Therefore, PCG respectfully requests that further action on its modification application be withheld
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for the next 180 days to allow sufficient time for PCG to obtain the necessary FAA and localapprovals and to file the necessary curative amendment to its pending application.

PCG greatly appreciates the Commission's understanding and cooperation in this matter. Pleasedirect any communications or inquiries concerning this matter to the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

Jerold L. Jaco

cc: Son Nguyen (FCC)

Ed Lubetzky (FCC)

Andy Kerstein

Pastor Lopez (all via e-mail)


